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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan District (the “District”) will hold public hearings on December 10, 2024 at 6:00 pm at 4497 Bent Brothers Blvd., Colorado City, Colorado regarding:

A) Proposed amendments to the Rules and Regulations of the District to require an access permit from the District prior to construction of a direct access to or from a Colorado City street or road and setting forth requirements for access to Colorado City streets and roads, including drainage requirements, and for driveways.
B) Proposed Updated Policy on Colorado City Architectural Advisory Committee (CCAAC), Design Review, and Covenant Enforcement and Fines, which updates the enforcement procedure for use covenants and design review covenants per HB24-1267, adopts a fine schedule for violations of such covenants, adds definitions of commercial use and refuse cans for enforcement purposes, and sets a policy on enforcement of covenants prohibiting poultry.
The Board will consider public comment and input on the proposed amendment to the Rules and Regulations and updated policy.  Details and a full copy of proposed amendment and policy may be obtained from the District at 719-676-3396. 

COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

By: James Eccher, District Manager
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